
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 Here is your 119th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for May 2018. If you want any news from your 

congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 
 

WORSHIP STUDIES COURSE FOUNDATION STEP 
 

Course Leaders: Rev. Winnie Gordon, Rev. Ant Howe, Rev. Stephen Lingwood, Jane Russell, 
Rev. Sue Woolley 

When: Saturdays 12th May, 9th June, and 14th July 2018 
Where: Kingswood Meeting House, Packhorse Lane, Hollywood B47 5DQ 

Times: 10.00 am – 4.15 pm each day (refreshments from 9.30 am) 
Cost: £39 to MUA participants, £48 to others. 

 
FINAL CALL: THIS COURSE STARTS ON 12TH MAY!! 

******************************* 
.ASPARAGUS LUNCH 2018 

When: Wednesday 9th May 2018 
 

Where: Oat Street Unitarian Chapel, Evesham WR11 4PJ 
 

Preacher: Rev. Peter Godfrey 
 

Toast to Civil & Religious Liberty: Mrs. Joan Cook, GA President 
 

Cost: £14.00 per head 
 

Please return your booking forms and cheques to Pastor Kath Forder by 2nd May. Thank you. 
******************************* 

UNITARIANS: TOGETHER IN DIVERSITY  
 

Dating back 450 years and still evolving, Unitarianism is a faith which imposes no creed or 
dogma on its followers. It is a community of individuals, each on their own spiritual journey, 
each guided by their own reason and conscience. So what, if anything, binds us together? 

It sometimes seems easier for us to express what we don’t believe, rather than to positively 
affirm what we do believe. Sue Woolley, our District Minister, set out to discover what 
contemporary British Unitarians actually believe, and how they give expression to their faith in 
their daily lives. She conducted an in-depth survey in 2017, seeking answers to questions such 
as: How do you perceive ‘the Divine’ ... What is your relationship with Christianity and other faith 
traditions? ... Do you have a regular spiritual practice? ... Should religion and politics be kept separate from 
each other? ... What are your views on gender, sexuality, and marriage? ... What is the basis of your 
personal morality? ... What happens after we die? ... and many more.  In considering the range and 
depth of present-day Unitarian beliefs, values, and spiritual practices, Sue Woolley explores 
what it is that holds Unitarians ‘together in diversity’.  

The book was launched at the General Assembly meetings in April and sold out. However, 
copies are now available from Essex Hall, (tel: 0207 240 2384) at a price of £9.50 (using a credit 
or debit card) or via online booksellers, such as Amazon.  

 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins Road, Piddington, 
Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thank you! 
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